NORTH SCHUYLKILL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Board Briefs

Reorganization Meeting - December 5, 2012

A Reorganization Meeting of the North Schuylkill Board of Education was held on the above date in the Board Room of the North Schuylkill Junior/Senior High School.

Charles Hepler was elected President

Daniel Holderman was elected Vice-President

Suzanne O'Neill was appointed as the PSBA Legislative Liaison

Committee Assignments will be made at the January 23, 2013 Regular Board Meeting

Regular meeting dates and times were set

Merri Lynn Craig, Board Secretary

Upcoming Meetings